
Please vote no on HB 4147.  it is highly unreasonable and unjust to allow a 
government agency supported by the people to not perform their duties in a just, reasonable 
and efficient manner.  It is inexcusable and unjust to allow any entity, private or public, to not 
perform to measured, appropriate and specific standards that create and maintain a regulated, 
efficient and fluid operation.  Thank you!  
 
Sean   
 
 


